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Programs:

  Nov. 20 – Thanksgiving-Spouse night
  Nov. 27 – 

  Dec. 4 –

  Dec. 11 -

  Dec. 18 – Xmas Dinner incl. MVR & LTC

      Spouse night

  Dec. 25 – Dark

  Jan. 1 – Dark

  Jan. 8 -
Events:

  Dec. 1 – Work day. Parade float.

  Dec. 8 -  Parade of Lights
  Feb. 3 – Super Bowl Party

  Mar. 9 – Snyder Bull Sale
  Apr. 6  – Spring Barn Dance 

       (tentative)
Greeters:
  Nov. 27 – Cheryl Giomi & Jim Snyder

  Dec. 4 – Gary Hardesty & Steve Singer

  Dec. 11 – Oscar Hernandez & James Schreiber

  Dec. 18 – James Neely & Steve Rye
  Jan. 8 – Laura Lane & Ted Rudolph

  Jan. 15 – Candy LoBue & Ann Rudolph

Programs:  We seem to be rather light on upcoming programs.  We still have time to schedule programs for December.  The January-March quarter is dependent on the following members:  Tom Price, Jan Recanzone, Jay Recanzone, Dennis Rechel, Lucy Rechel, Ann Rudolph, Ted Rudolph, Steve Rye, James Schreiber and Steve Singer.  
What is a Spouse night?:  Spouse night has been part of Rotary since back when it was a Men’s Only Club.  Inviting the member wives out to dinner was a way of showing appreciation for their part in making Rotary work (in case getting rid of their husbands one night a week was not enough reward).  Although we now have many pairs of members, we still have several spouses who deserve to be thanked (some of whom have better attendance records at our meetings than regular members).  
Spouse night is a bigger than normal problem for George Dini.  Normally he has to be ready to serve somewhere between 20 and 35 meals.  Spouse night changes that to between 20 and 45 meals.  That is why he often requires a head count estimate for Spouse nights.  
The other thing you should know about Spouse nights is that to encourage use of our prepaid meal plan spouses are included in the prepayment for declared Spouse nights.  If you are not using the prepaid plan ($150 per quarter or $600 per year) you must pay the normal $20 for yourself and your spouse.
Christmas Parade of Lights:  Saturday Dec. 8 is the 2nd annual Yerington Parade of Lights.  Last year’s parade was quite enjoyable and we did a creditable job of decorating.  We have the same trailer and truck (Matt’s) this year and the same massive supply of lights (Rich’s).  The float will feature a giant Grinch blowup toy. Be thinking about how to enhance that start.
There will be a work day Sat. Dec. 1 starting at 10 AM in Bitler’s work shop (sort of at the far east end of Bridge Street).  When Bridge Street meets Mac Kenzie Road keep going straight on the dirt road.  
The Parade will end at the Boys and Girls Club this year and there will be a party for kids there.  Rotary has been asked to have some kind of a presence at this party.  We need suggestions on what we should do to help make the party enjoyable for the kids.

How well do you know our projects:  

What, where, when, who?

Fire donation:  Our Board of Directors approved sending $1,000 for relief from the wild fires in California.  A Happy Bucks collection at our 11/13 meeting probably added an additional couple hundred dollars to that.  The money will be sent to a Rotary Club near to the Camp Fire burn or possibly to the 5190 fund being organized by DG Tina.
Snyder Livestock Bull Sale:  This year’s Bull Sale (Sat. 3/9) will be the 20th edition and Snyder’s are planning on making it a very special event.  Yerington Rotary has always helped make the sale successful, but this year we are being asked to help even more.  We have long contributed to the “grazing” evening meal primarily of beef dishes.  This year the meal will be a little more substantial and we will be in charge of preparing and serving it.  We will also be running the bar.  In return we will be paid $2,000 for the dinner and will receive the tips from our bar service.  

Graduation info needed:  I am about ready to update the Scholarship display at Dini’s, but I need to find out who graduated since the last update.  The only one I have heard about is Mason Frey.  Surely we graduated more than Mason this year.  
How well do you know our projects?  Here is my response to the project I asked about last issue.  I don’t know much about it.  If you are impressed or curious then talk to Ed Snyder.  He was there and a very active part of it.


Ed Snyder is the only currently active Rotarian who was part of this project.  Probably in the early 1970’s, maybe even the late 1960’s (Jim Snyder remembers the project, but claims he was too young to help with it) Yerington Rotary sold fire wood as a fundraiser.  Back then firewood was a very common fuel for heating homes and since firewood sellers were few and far between this really was a community service.  For several years Club members cut and split firewood and sold it, delivered, for $20 per cord.  One source of wood was a group of big Cottonwoods near the intersection of Pursel Road and Mac Kenzie Road.   Eddie says they did at least have a mechanical wood splitter (powered by a tractor), but it was a lot of hard work.
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Club Treasurer:		Club President-Elect			Club Scholarship Committee:


  Candy LoBue		  Ted Rudolph				  Lucy Rechel, Chair.


									  Kathie Mann


		Club Board of Directors:				  Dale Theiss


Term ending 6/30/19		Term ending 6/30/20			  Gerry Boschert


  James Schreiber		  John Garry				  Skip Bolton


  Gary Hardesty		  Cheryl Giomi			  Jim Sanford


  Dale Theiss			  Peggy Bitler				  Ann Rudolph			  


  Amy Geddes			  Jay Recanzone			  
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